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Sports News 
Congratulations to Swineshead’s football 
team on winning the JB Sports football 
trophy. They were up against 20 other 
teams and put in a strong performance 
throughout.  
A super well done to Sutterton’s netball 
team for representing all primary schools 
in Boston and district at the county finals.  
They were well prepared through extra 
morning sessions led by Mrs Done and 
having some practice games against 
Middlecott’s Year 7 and 8 team. 
A huge thanks to Mr Cook and Mr Shaw 
for all of their coaching at league football 
events and to all staff who deliver 
additional sports clubs throughout the 
year. 

Staffing News 
Mr Shaw will complete his final term of teacher training in Phoenix 
Class for the summer term.  He will work alongside Mrs Counsell and 
Mrs White on planning and preparation and will continue to receive 
quality support and guidance to ensure effective teaching and 
learning for all of the children, who I know, will look forward to Mr 
Shaw working with them. 
Mrs Done will move from Sutterton at the start of term 6 to 
Swineshead to undertake Mrs Haines’ maternity cover.  Mrs Done is 
a highly experienced and capable EYFS teacher and has worked 
previously as an early years consultant.  Current reception families 
will get the chance to meet Mrs Done before she takes over from Mrs 
Haines and she will also be with the early years team for our 
September intake transition meetings for new parents – dates to 
follow. 
Mrs Webster will leave Sutterton at the end of term 4 after many 
years’ service.  She is moving with her family to Sheffield and we 
wish her the very best in her new endeavours.  

School Clubs 
Please note that clubs will finish on 29th 
March and will resume on the second 
week back of term (29th April 19). 
All request forms for summer term clubs 
need to be returned to the school office. 

Residential 
The feedback from the Year 6 residential at PGL Caythorpe has 
been overwhelmingly positive!  However, the weather wasn't the 
best and we would like to try and secure a booking for Year 6 for 
September 2019.  This will allow the children to form strong bonds, 
across federation, at the start of the year and will not impact on end 
of year assessments in the summer term.  Please can you confirm 
your expression of interest on the letter that Year 5 families have 
received.   

Swineshead Diary Dates 
2nd April  Tintern Class Assembly at 9:00 am 
3rd April Priory Class Assembly at 9:00 am – 

postponed until after Easter 
 
4th April School Council Easter Egg Hunt 
5th April Easter Service at 1:30 pm at St Mary’s, 

Swineshead (dismissal on return from church) 
5th April  End of Term 4 
9th – 10th April SATs Easter School 
 
23rd April Start of Term 5 

Sutterton Diary Dates 
29th March Sutterton PTFA Mother’s Day gift sale at 

2:30 pm 
4th April Hyde Class Assembly at 9:00 am 
4th April Sutterton PTFA Disco at 5:30 pm until 

7:00 pm 
5th April Easter Service at 9:30 am at St Mary’s, 

Sutterton 
5th April School Council Easter Egg Hunt 
5th April  End of Term 4 
9th – 10th April SATs Easter School 
23rd April Start of Term 5 

PTFA 
Please support your PTFA!  They 
organise so many fantastic things for the 
children and raise invaluable funds.  
Swineshead’s PTFA have bought an 
Easter egg for every child and 
Sutterton’s PTFA are selling Mother’s 
Day gifts and hosting an Easter disco. 

Easter School 
Letters have gone out to pupils who have been invited to an Easter 
SATs School.  The sessions are designed to be fun, yet really 
helpful.  Please encourage your child to attend. 



 


